
• 7th June: Back to school  

• 10th June: Sports Day  

• 21st- 25th June: Pencelli 

• 30th June: Leavers’ party  

• 5th July- TD Day 

• 7th July- Theatre trip!  

• 19th July- Reports out 

• 22nd- Leavers’ performance  

• 23rd July: Break up 1:30pm 
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19th April 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Welcome back! We hope you have had an enjoyable Easter break and are fully refreshed for the start of another 

term.  

It is undoubtedly going to be another busy term as we continue to prepare the children for secondary school. As 

you can see from our Enquiry Web, we have a fantastic Summer term planned. We’re keen to give the children as 

much quality time together as we can after a tricky year of lockdowns.  

Our residential trips to PGL and Pencelli are fast approaching and more information will be on its way to you soon.    

 
Key dates for the diary:  
(All subject to change. Remember to check texts, emails, newsletters and Dojo for more up to date information) 

• 19th April: Back to school  

• 22nd April: Class Photos  

• 22nd April: Children finish at 1:10pm for Parents’ evening  

• 27th April: Swimming starts  

• 30th March- TD Day  

• 3rd May: Bank Holiday  

• 17th May: Assessment Week 

• 26th- 28th May: PGL  

• 28th May: Break up at 3:00pm  

 

Just a few reminders: 

 

Please ensure that your child always brings a water bottle to school (especially as the weather is warming up) and 

a healthy snack for break time.  

 

Please also ensure that children remember to keep their correct PE kit (plain coloured house T-shirt, dark shorts 

or tracksuit bottoms, jumper or sweatshirt, socks, trainers or daps) in school for the whole week as there may 

be additional activities or changes in session times. Children wishing to be excused from PE will need a note from 

home. 

 

Weekly homework will resume this term. With preparation for secondary school in mind, we have high 

expectations of children with regards to homework and we ask that every child completes their homework to the 

best of their ability and remembers to bring it in! Children are responsible for this but we encourage parent 

support if they feel particularly challenged by the tasks.  

 

We would like to take the opportunity to thank you again for your continued support over the year. Here’s to an 

exciting final two terms at Red Oaks! 

Miss Griffiths and Miss Manning 
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